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To
Staff Members and Students

Blue Valley Business School

Springfield
21st April, 2012
Dear All,
As you all know that 25th April is St. Patrick’s Day and it’s a national holiday. This is to note that our institution shall also remain closed the next day. 

We understand that last two months had been very hectic as there were no holidays, so the management has decided to give one extra day leave for the next day as well.

We expect everyone to attend their classes the next day and continue with the usual schedule. 
Enjoy your holidays.

Thanking you

Dr. Shaw

Principal
Blue Valley Business School
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